
  
Comeragh College will be hosting a College Fair on Wednesday 20th November as part of 
College Awareness Week. All students will attend this event and this year we would like to 
invite 5th and 6th year parents to attend between 9.30 and 11. This would be a good 
opportunity for you to meet with prospective universities and course providers, to enquire 
about courses for your child or indeed yourself.  

The following colleges will be in attendance: 

• SETU-South East Technological University 
• UL-University of Limerick 
• UCC-University College Cork 
• MTU-Munster Technological University 
• TUS-Technological University of the Shannon 
• Carlow College 
• WCFE-Waterford College of Further Education 
• Kildalton College  
• Ormonde College of Further Education, Kilkenny 
• Carrick on Suir FET Centre- Further Education and Training 
• Tipperary ETB Apprenticeship Services  


